
WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander ACCO & NGO staff who have knowledge &
experience with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander infant removal in South Australia
through support and advocacy roles.

SUPPORT
Due to the sensitive topic of discussion, support will be accessible.

ACCO & NGO Forum 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT US

(08) 8202 2022

info@wakwakurnakanyini.org.au 

REGISTER YOUR ATTENDANCE

Scan the QR code to
complete the registration
form or click the link here

WHEN
25 June 2025

TIME
1pm-4pm

WHERE
Richmond Hotel
128 Rundle Mall, Adelaide SA 5000

Voices for change: ACCO & NGO Consultation on Infant Removal Research Project
Wakwakurna Kanyini are partnering with the Reily Foundation, Flinders University and
Child and Family Focus SA to support the Voices for change research project, funded by
the Fay Fuller Foundation.

Your insights about the challenges, successes, and lessons are valuable to this project
and will help shape the research undertaken, ensuring it is informed and appropriate for
future participants.
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